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I am writing in support of, and to respectfully request your vote for LD 2091 "An Act 
Regarding Businesses and Consumers Use of Returnable, Reusable, and Refillable 
Container for Food, Beverages, and nonfood items." This bill is a perfect example of 
how regulation can help make single-use, and the many costs of single-use plastics 
and packaging, a thing of the past. Thank you kindly for your time, consideration and 
help. 


